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THE HAWK 
HUDDLE 

AUGUST 8TH & 9TH  

 MON 9:00AM-2:00PM | TUE 1:00PM-6:00PM  
 
Welcome parents and students to the 2022-2023 school year!  
On behalf of Dr. Holland, assistant principals, secretaries, 
support staff, security, coaches, custodial staff, cafeteria staff, and 
teachers we are so excited about the start of this school year. Join 
us for The Hawk Huddle to take care of anything you may need 
before the start of school on August 22, 2022. You can join your 
favorite sport, club, or school activity, get your ID made, pick up 
your schedule, and pick up your Chromebook. We will have 
administrators, counselors, and grade-level secretaries available 
to support your needs. If you have any questions please call the 
front office at 314-953-5400. Remember, it is important to Be 
Amazing on Purpose!  
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Dr. Syreeta Holland 
Principal 

Mr. Joshua Fullerton, 
Associate Principal, 12th 

Mrs. Cassandra Brown 
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Dr. Erica Karius 
Assistant Principal, 9th 

Dr. Robert K. Payne 
Assistant Principal, 9th 
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